Nev. to consider allowing
betting on Olympics
By J.D. Morris, Las Vegas Sun

In recent years, gamblers expecting to place wagers on the
Olympic Games at Nevada sports books were in for a letdown:
Per state law, they were prohibited from doing so.

The South Point is trying to change that.

Next Thursday, the state Gaming Control Board will hold a
workshop in Las Vegas to consider a regulation change proposed
by the South Point that would allow for wagering on sporting
events sanctioned by the International Olympic Committee.

South Point executives also are asking the board to loosen
some regulatory language that would make it easier for sports
books to accept wagers on other types of events, too.

Nevada gaming regulations ban wagering on any noncollegiate
amateur sport or athletic event. The South Point wants to
alter that language to expressly permit Olympics betting.
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